
 

 

 

 

The Diocese of Evansville announces  

the opening of a search for the next principal for  

Holy Redeemer Catholic Elementary School in Evansville, IN 

 

Holy Redeemer Catholic Elementary School, with Christ as its focus, is committed to providing 

a safe and challenging learning environment. Current enrollment is 203 students. 

The school holds accreditation by AdvancED as well as the Indiana State Board of Education.  

The school earned an “A” letter grade from the Department of Education. The school is a 

member in good standing with the Indiana Non-Public Education Association and the National 

Catholic Education Association.  

The position has a start date of July 1, 2019.  

Please send a cover letter and current resume to: 

Dr. Daryl C. Hagan, Superintendent of Schools 

Diocese of Evansville, Catholic Schools Office 

4200 North Kentucky Avenue, PO Box 4169 

Evansville, IN 47724-0169 

or 

cso@evdio.org 

 

The application deadline is Friday, May 31, 2019. 

 

School Website   

 

http://www.evdio.org/catholic-schools.html (www.evdio.org) 

http://www.holyredeemercatholicschool.com/
http://www.evdio.org/catholic-schools.html
http://www.evdio.org/

